
MEMBER RETENTION WEEK
One Week Focus — Year-Long Commitment

Our Lodge/Chapter will be participating in Member
Retention Week which will be held Sunday,
November 4 – Saturday, November 10.
While member retention should be a year-long
commitment, all Lodges/Chapters in the entire
fraternity are committing this week to focus on
our membership. Please see our officers for more
information and to sign up as a volunteer.


